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Roby Park Primary School 

Newsletter 

This week’s news... 

Y5 WATMO Exhibition Project—Please Join Us 



Page 2 Newsletter 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Attendance for week commencing  8.1.24 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94.9% 94.7% 95.3% 97.3% 84.8% 86% 87.3% 93.8% 

Punctuality for week commencing: 8.1.24 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

1 late =  

17 mins 

4 lates = 

70 mins 

7 lates = 

97 mins 

8 lates = 

148 mins 

8 lates = 

264 mins 

5 lates = 

54 mins 

3 lates = 

46 mins 

4 mins = 

96 mins 

SEND Coffee Morning—this Tuesday 

Whole school attendance has dramatically dropped this week to 92%. We expect to see an improvement on   Mon-

day. Holidays will occur warnings and £120 fine per parent per child. There were 347 minutes of missed    learning 

this week due to poor  punctuality which needs to improve. Parents/carers need to make sure their        children 

don’t fall behind because they are late. Gates open at 8.40am and learning starts at 8.45am. 17 children from 12 

families were late this week which is an improvement from last week. Please ensure your   children do not miss out 

by being early. 10 unauthorised lates in the space of 10 weeks will result in a fixed penalty  notice. Please be on 

time. If your child has repeatedly been late, expect  contact from school and potentially a home visit from the Local  

Authority Attendance Team.  If your child is missing school, they are missing out on learning, enrichment experienc-

es and time with their friends which have a negative impact upon their wellbeing. 

No Mobile Phones on Site 

Use of mobile phones are not permitted anywhere on our premises, for any        

reason. Please make sure mobiles are put away before entering and leaving our 

gates otherwise a member of staff will have to ask you to leave the premises. 

We look forward to you joining us 

for our SEND coffee morning, on 

Tuesday, when we will be           

exploring using visuals to help 

with routines and transitions at 

home and see how we use them 

in school. 

 

The session will be particularly 

helpful for parents/carers of     

pupils with diagnoses of Autism or 

ADHD or are on the pathway to be 

assessed. However, all are        

welcome and we look forward to 

seeing you. 

 

Start time is 9.00am. 
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After School Playtime 

Uniform Expectations 

A polite reminder that your child should be prepared for school and in the correct uniform   

every day. All uniform expectations, and school policy, can be found on the website. 

We are excited a number of workshops and visits           

organsied for the coming weeks, linked to our History    

curriculum. 

19.1.24—Y3—Museum of Liverpool 

22.1.24—Y1 & Y2—Kings & Queens Past Production   

Workshops 

25..1.24—Y5—Museum of Liverpool 

8.2.24 - Y6—Museum of Liverpool 

Trips and workshops are now available to pay for on    

Parent Pay. Please make sure payment is made before 

the trip date. Thank you. 

Book and a Brew Session—Next Week 

Come and join your child for the return of this popular 

event next week.   

 

You will have the opportunity to share and learn more 

about the new and exciting books available 

to your child.  

 

We will discuss the importance of reading for pleasure  

and how Reading Plus can serve as an effective tool to 

enhance reading skills.  Times can be seen on the diary 

dates overleaf. Sessions begin at 9.00am. We look     

forward to seeing as many of you as possible joining us. 

School Trips—Now on Parent Pay 

On Tuesdays, 3.00-4.00pm, we are offering children, along with their           

parents/carers, the opportunity to have extended playtime on our grounds. 

Children can stay and play after school, supervised by their parents. If this is 

something that is well attended, we will seek to extend the event further. 

Parents will be responsible for supervising their children.  

 

A polite reminder that no mobile phones are allowed on site as part of our safeguarding policy 
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If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office.  

It is important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have TWO 

emergency contacts per pupil. 

Dates for your diary 

These dates are subject to change so please 
keep an eye on Class Charts for weekly updates. 




